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Cancer Control Program 

Bernard G. Greenberg, Ph.D. 
Dean; Kenan Professor 
School of Public Health 
169 Rosenau Hall, 201H 
The University of North Carolina 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 275 14 

Dear Dean Greenberg: 

P. 0. Box 2985 • Telephone 919/684-5201 

February 23, 1979 

It was nice to finally meet you in person during the Conference 
on Reaching Minorities Where They Are. I appreciated your time and 
particularly for arranging the brief meeting with Dr. Ibrahim. Your 
support for the Conference is commendable. I appreciated the opportu­
nity to attend this conference. The students who planned and managed 
this conference are indeed to be complimented on their efforts. From 
a participant's perspective I thought things moved quite smoothly. I 
look forward to future interact i on with faculty and students from the 
School of Public Health. 

DEM/lw 

Be~;she~~~ 

~th, Ph.D. 
Director, Cancer Control 
Duke Comprehensive Cancer Center 
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DUKE COMPREHENSlV 
CANCER CENTER 
Duke University Medical Center 
Durham, North Carolina 27710 

Cancer Control Program P. 0. Box 2985 • Telephone 919/684•5201 

Fran~ine White, Conference Chairperson 
School ' of Public Health 
140 Rosenau Hall 201H 
The Universi y of North Carolina 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514 

Dear Ms s White: 

February 23, 1979 

I feel that the two days I spent at the Reaching Minorities Where 
They Are, A Challenge to Help Professionals Conference was well worth 
my time. 'My responsibilities are to plan the outreach activites for 
the Duke Comprehensive Cancer Center. I .found the people that I met 
during the Conference and the ideas that were discussed were beneficial 
I hope in the near future to meet with Mr. Small to explore ways in which 
you and others might provide input int o planning our cancer outreach acti ­
vitieso Perhaps you know that the mor tality from cancer is very high 

..,. 

:in the black male and female. I feel it is imperative that we seriously 
begin to address this issue in North Carolina. I think my participation in 
the Conference has given my insight into some ways I might proceed with 
planning. 

Please express my appreciation to those involved in the planning and 
management of this Conference. 

With Kind Regards, 

~~~ 
Diane McGrath, Ph.D. 
Director, Cancer Control 

DEM/lw 



Ms. Francine White 
Department of Health Administration 
School of Public Health 

Dear·Ms. White: 

February 27, 1979 

I want · to take this opportunity to congratulate you, the Minority 
Student Caucus and the Student Union Board for the superb job you did 
in tiaking the February 21-22 minority health conference such a tre­
mendous success. 

In evaluating this conference, there is no question that it has 
been the best of the three and that next year's students will have 
quite a challenge in maintaining the high standard of quality. The 
content and speakers were excellent and the whole affair was managed in 
a most professional manner. Equally impressive, in my opinion, was 
that the overall attendance on both days was substantial despite the 
miserable weather. It is regrettable that the fog and snow prevented 
several of the speakers from coming but the adjustments worked out well. 

It is extremely rewarding when one has achieved a goal after an 
extended period of hard work, and I am sure that you and your colleagues 
are pleased that everything went so well. If there is any way I can 
help in the follow-up activities, please let me know. 

Again, I extend to you my heartiest congratulations, and best wishes 
for your future success. 

BGG:gm 
cc: William T. Small, Assistant Dean 

Ms. Beverly Davenport 
Ms. Juanita Blount 

Sincerely, 

B.G. Greenberg 
Dean 



Ms. Deborah Parham 
Departaent of Health Administration 
School of Public Health 

Dear Ms. Parham: 

February 27, 1979 

I want to take this opportunity to congratulate you, the Minority 
Student Caucus and the Studant Union Board for the superb job you did 
in making the February 21-22 minority health conference such a tre­
mendous success. 

In evaluating this conferencet there is no queseion that it has 
been the best of the three and that-next-year's students will have 
quite a challenge in n1aintaining the high standard of quality. The 
content and speakers were excellent and the whole affair was managed in 
a most professional manner. Equally impressive, in my opinion, was 
that the overall attendance on both days was substantial despite the 
miserable weather. It is regrettable that the fog and snow prevented 
several of the speakers from coming but the adjustments worked out well. 

It is extremely rewarding when one has achieved a goal after an 
extended period of hard work, and I a :m sure that you and your colleagues 
are pleased that everything went so well. If there is any way I can 
help in the follow-up activities, please let me know. 

BGG:gm 
cc: William T. Small, Assistant Dean 

Ms. Beverly Davenport 
Ma. Juanita Blount 

Sincerely, 

B.G. Greenberg 
Dean 
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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMB 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ADMINISTRATION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20004 

February 27, 1979 

Dr. Bernard G. Greenberg 
Dean and Kenan Professor 
School of Public Health 
University of North Carolina 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514 

Dear Bernie: 

C 

Many thanks for the invitation to participate in the 
Third Annual Minority Health Conference, February 21-22, 
1979. 

Although I had to carry out a double assignment, 
keynoter and panel discussant, I found the time to relax 
and enjoy the deliberations of that well-structured forum. 

I want to also commend the high level of support and 
encouragement you gave to the Conference and to the 
planning committee of dedicated and enthusiastic students 
and staff. 

For you to set aside funds for that student-managed 
activity was a service worthy of the superlatives which 
many of the students used to describe your continuing 
support of their educational experiences in the University. 

If I can participate in future programs of the School, 
please let me know. 

Best wishes. 

Bailus Walker, Jr. 
Environmental Health Scientist 
Administrator 
Environmental Health Administration 



THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA 

AT 

CHAPEL HILL 

School of Public Health 
Office of the Dean 

The University of North Carolina at Ch a pel Hi ll 
Rosenau Hall 201 H 

March 16, 1979 

Dre Bailus Walker 
Environmental Health Administration 
Department of Environmental Services for D~ C. 
Suite 300 
415 Twelfth St., N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20004 

Dear Dr. Walker: 

Chapel Hill, N.C. 27514 

We wish to express our sincere appreciation for he excellent and 
provocative keynote address you shared with us in our T 1.rd Annual Minority 
Spring o erence. The success of the conference, in many ways; can be 
attributed to your assistance as aresourceperson and expert in the public 
health field. 

Again, we would like to express our thanks to you for the part that 
you played in making this a fruitful effort. Without your participation 
the conference would have been less productive and interesting. We are 
glad that your contribution as keynote speaker was as enjoyable for you 
as it was for us. 

FW/DP:bb 

cc: Dr. Bernard Greenberg 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Francine White 
Conference Chairperson 

fo ..,,6~-U&c./ ~ <i/2 .~ <.._) 

Deborah Parham 
Program Chairperson 

t 



Sc hool of Publ ic Health 
Office of the Dean 

Dr~ George Lythcott 
Administrator 

THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA 

AT 

CHAPEL HILL 

March 16, 1979 

Health Services Administration 
Department of Health, Education and Welfare 
Parklawn Building 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 

Dear Dr . Lythcott: 

The Uni versity of !\orth Carolina at Ch apel Hi ll 
Ro senau Hall 201 H 
Chapel Hill, N.C. 27514 

This letter is to express our thanks to you for your interest in 
delivering the keynote address for our Third Annual Minority Spring 
Conference. We were all disappointed in the fact that you were not able 
to share your expertise with us but it is understandable that one can not 
control the weather. 

Again, we would like to thank you and we hope that you will visit 
us here at the School of Public Health in the near future. 

FW/DP:bb 

cc: Dr. B. G. Greenberg 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Francine White 
Conference Chairperson 

fl d~u:2,,c »b-z/a.✓77--,, 
Deborah Parham 
Program Chairperson 




